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DIVISION MEMORAN
No. ’%IZ s. DL DUM

“NO VACCINE, NO ENTRY POLICY” RECOMMENDATION FOR SCHOOLS
CONDUCTING FACE-TO-FACE COMMENCEMENT EXERCISES AND MOVING-UP

CEREMONIES

TO: ASSISTANT SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT
SGOD & CID CHIEF EDUCATION SUPERVISOR
SCHOOL GOVERNANCE AND OPERATIONS DIVISION PERSONNEL
CURRICULUM IMPLEMENTATION DIVISION PERSONNEL
ALL ELEMENTARY AND SECONDARY SCHOOL ADMINISTRATORS
ALL OTHERS CONCERNED
This Division

1. This is in pursuance of a letter received by this Office from the Lanao del Norte Provincial Governor
Imelda Q. Dimaporo dated June 21, 2022 which highly recommends every school that will be
conducting face-to-face ceremonies strictly follow standard health protocols and implement the “no

vaccine, no entry” policy.

2. With this, the concerned schools who have the approval to conduct face-to-face commencement
exercises and moving-up ceremonies are strongly advised to adhere to the aforementioned

recommendation from the Provincial Government of Lanao del Norte.

3. Attached is the Letter of Hon. Imelda Q. Dimaporo, Provincial Governor for reference.

4. Immediate dissemination and strict compliance with this Memorandum is directed.

]
?DIL ERTO L. OPLENARIA, CESO V
S¢hools Division Superintendent @ -

3 ) Address: Pigcarangan, Tubod, Lanao del Norte
%.'.¢  Telephone No.: [063] 341-51-09




Republic of the Philippines
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s Governor Arsenio A. Quibranza Provincial Government Center

Pigcarangan, Tubod, Lanao Del Norte
Tel. no. (063)341-5174; 0917-7195-901; Fax No. (063) 341-5345

OFFICE OF THE PROVINCIAL GOVERNOR

June 21, 2022

EDILBERTO L. OPLENARIA, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
Department of Education

Division of Lanao Del Norte

Dear SDS Oplenaria:
Greetings of Peace and Prosperity!

The Provincial Government of Lanao del Norte extends its warmest greetings and felicitations
to the graduating learners, teachers, school officials, and non-teaching personnel for the
successtul academic year.

With the graduation season fast approaching, we highly recommend to every schools
conducting face-to-face commencement exercises and moving up ceremonies to strictly follow
standard health protocols and implement “no vaccine, no entry” policy. In this present time,
we have already flattened the curve of the positive cases in the province, however we should
not be complacent especially that the virus still lingers in our midst.

As your development partner, we are delighted to join you and the students as you embark on
another milestone. Hence, we fervently hope for your consideration and appropriate action for
this matter.

Thank you so much.

Smcerely yours, Q

IMELDA “ANGGINGJ DELA CED7Z, QUIBRANZA
Provincial Governor
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